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PLAYING FIELD MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

 
MINUTES OF MEETING HELD VIRTUALLY AT 7PM ON WEDNESDAY 10 FEBRUARY 2021 

 
1. Attendance and apologies  

Present: Cllr Marie Hartley (Chair), Nigel Coe, Mark Bobby, Ben Utting (Cricket Club) and S. Kent 
(Parish Clerk) 
 
Apologies: were received from Tom Whichelow (Cricket Club)  
 
2. Declarations of Interest 

Marie Hartley declared an interest as a member of Winterton Cricket Club.  
 

3. Minutes of the Previous Meeting 

The minutes of the meeting held on 14 October 2020 were agreed and will be signed by the 
Chairman at a later date.   
  
4. Sports Group Updates  

Ben Utting gave a summary of the minutes and end of season Chairman’s report from the Club.  
Preparations for the next season (2021) will start soon. Grant funding for the purchase and 
installation of a scoreboard had been obtained which had enabled the club to make improvements 
to the playing field facilities. Work in fixing the recent storm damaged fences to the surrounding 
area was complete.  
 
5. Playing Field Toilet and Changing Room Facilities  

Project Timeline Update – Cllr Hartley 
 
Cllr Hartley gave a summary of government guidelines issued in response to the Covid-19 situation 
at the time. Despite these challenges Cllr Hartley was keen to continue to move the project 
forwards looking to producing a workable timescale for facility improvements. Further investigation 
is needed for external funding and a consultation with local residents. It was agreed to draw up a 
draft timeline in line with a project plan for the next meeting.              CLERK                                                                                                                                     
Fundraising:  
 
Consultation: Further suggestions included a ‘Pathway to Health’ in relation to the activities which 
could be held on the field which included the need for an Engagement Plan working with the 
community to hear the views and ideas of local residents and local visitors who use the ground.     
                                                                                                                                                                    
 6. Next Meeting – TBC  
 
The meeting closed at 8.23pm. 

 
 
 

CHAIRMAN 
 

 


